
 

 

Contextual Information for Higher Education Providers (2022)  

COVID 19 implications for the current cohort.  

From January 6th 2021 to 8th March 2021, Sutton Community Academy closed due to 

Government guidelines.  

During the lockdown students were sent work through Microsoft TEAMS for online work for 

remote working, no face to face teaching took place until June.  Students were able to contact 

staff via email and through Teams to ask questions during this lockdown.  All work set was a 

recap of previous work taught before lockdown, no new topics were delivered from January 

to March 8th. 

In June and July the students missed 7 days of schooling due to Covid outbreaks and having 

to self isolate (bubble closures). Several students also had to isolate for 10 days individually 

due to close contact or positive test results. 


